
 

 

ATTENTION:  RICHFIELD SPARTANS, CLASS OF 1963 
 

2018 will mark the 55th anniversary of our graduation from high school.  In celebration of 
this occasion, we are having a casual classmates’ get-together and hope all of you will 
join us. 
 
DATE: SUNDAY, AUGUST 19, 2018 
 
TIME:  3:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Fred Babcock VFW #5555, 6715 Lakeshore Drive, Richfield 
  (On 67th & Lyndale, across from the Woodlake Nature Center)  

We will party in the smaller meeting rooms. 
 
COST: $10.00 per person, payable at the door 
 
DETAILS: Simple hors d’oeuvres, punch, coffee and cake will be served but a full meal 

will not be provided.  Beverages can be purchased at the VFW’s regular bar 
near the meeting rooms.  Parking is available behind the building and at the 
Woodlake Nature Center.  The VFW’s kitchen closes at 1:00 p.m., on 
Sundays. 

 
In order to determine how many hors d’oeuvres to order, please RSVP by e-mail to 
rhs1963@gmail.com., to our website, www.Richfield1963.com., or call Marilyn Johnson 
Rönnkvist at 612-245-2207, to let us know you plan to attend.  
 
Please spread the word to classmates who might not have access to e-mails.   
 
We hope to see you on August 19th! 
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